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SINGAPORE TO RESUME ESSENTIAL BUSINESS TRAVEL WITH CHINA

- 04.06.2020

The Straits Times (4 June 2020)

 

More planes are set to take flight, with Singapore agreeing to resume essential business and 
official travel with China and exploring similar "fast lane" arrangements with a few other countries 
and regions.

New Zealand could be the next in line, The Straits Times understands, as Singapore gradually 
reopens its borders for Singaporeans and residents to do business overseas. The Republic will also 
allow foreigners to enter its borders safely, in limited numbers.

Yesterday, the authorities revealed plans to slowly ease travel restrictions. The Covid-19 outbreak 
has virtually paralysed international travel since earlier this year.
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